
 

 

It is likely that you will receive an answer to your application by the end of June 2020.  
If we need to carry out further investigations in your case, it may take longer. We will 
then send a letter to you with information stating that you must wait longer than 
usual.  
 
We regret that the waiting times are longer than previously announced. If you have to 
wait longer than others you know, this does not mean that there is anything wrong 
with your application or that we have forgotten about you.  
 
Updated information about waiting times will be provided in February 2020  
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